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raise awareness of what children and young people are
doing online, and the associated risks and
safeguards. 
We provide information and guidance on platforms
teenagers are using, digital literacy and wellbeing, and
the inherent risks of being online: oversharing and
privacy, cyberbullying,  sexting, grooming and
digital footprint.

Whether we like it or not, being online is part of life, and
none so much perhaps as for teenagers. 
This session aims to 
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